
Crosscut Saw & 
Chain Saw Certification Training 

 
Chain saw at Sherando 

• Certification: March 23-24, 8am-5pm both days 

• Recertification: March 23, 8am-5pm 
  Currently only 2 active TATC members are 
  chain saw certified (John Oakes, Jim Newman) 
  Neither require recertification this year. Pete 
  Burch is registered for certification next month 
 
Chain saw at Sugar Grove, VA (Mt Rogers area) 

• Certification: April 9-10, 8am-5pm both days 

• Recertification: April 9, 8am-5pm 
 
Crosscut at Sherando 
 Not available presently due to transfer or critical 
 trainers. Pending low possibility of securing 
 replacement personnel 
 
Crosscut at Sugar Grove, VA (Mt Rogers area) 

• Certification: April 9-10, 8am-5pm both days 

• Recertification: April 9, 8am-5pm both days 
  Records indicate Rosanne Cary, Douglas Cary,  
  Sandra Canepa, Chuck Myers, Mark Connolly &  
  Jim Newman need recertification. Jim will achieve  
  this at the upcoming Wilderness First Aid class,  
  now full 
 
Hope is dim that things will work out at Sherando; however 
know that the new national saw policy allows an uncertified 
person to saw so long as a certified “B” level person is on 
the scene. 
 
Those wishing to sign up for any of the options listed, please 
contact Jim Newman at jimnewman55@cox.net or call 757 
867-6688 (leave message please) 

mailto:jimnewman55@cox.net

